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4 FUTURE CEMETERY PROVISION IN DUNDEE (AN13-2009) 
 
Reference is made to Article II of the Planning and Transportation Committee of 12th January, 2009 
wherein the Committee approved Report No 5-2009 "Future Cemetery Provision in Dundee - site 
Profiles and Preliminary Assessment".  The report is recommended to this Committee as a material 
consideration for development control purposes in guiding future planning applications, and the 
Committee is asked to note accordingly. 
 
 
 
 


